Corey Lane
Porter
LD 2266

Dear Environment and Natural Resource Committee,

I write to you to ask that you vote no on LD 2266 - An Act Regarding Offshore Wind
Terminals Located in Coastal Sand Dune Systems.

If passed, this bill would lead to negative impacts to the coastal dune systems and the
destruction could not be repaired. The current laws are in place for the protection of
all Maine citizens and should not be undone.

Our coastal sand dunes serve as essential habitat for many species and they are a layer
of protection in the midst of a climate crisis. They should continue to serve as such,
especially with the increase in extreme weather events which have devastated many
Maine Communities over the past year.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration on this serious matter and your no vote
will be appreciated by the citizens of Maine.

Sincerely,
Corey Lane



